
 
 

Customs Act 1901 
 

Notice under subsection 269ZZM(1B) 
 

Rod in Coils exported from the Republic of Indonesia and Taiwan 

Notice of longer period for the decision of the Assistant Minister for Industry, Innovation 
and Science /Parliamentary Secretary to the Minister for Industry, Innovation and Science 

 
The Anti-Dumping Review Panel (ADRP) has completed a review of a decision by the former 
Assistant Minister for Science and Parliamentary Secretary to the Minister for Industry, 
Innovation and Science to publish a dumping duty notice in relation to Rod in Coils exported 
from the Republic of Indonesia and Taiwan.  

The applications for review were made by PT GUNUNG RAJAPAKSI and ONESTEEL 
MANUFACTURING PTY LTD (‘OneSteel’). A copy of the applications and submission made 
in relation to the applications is available on the ADRP website www.adreviewpanel.gov.au. 

The time for making the decision was previously extended until 25 July 2016. Due to special 
circumstances I consider it appropriate to further extend the period for making my decision under 
section 269ZZM(1A) until 19 August 2016. 
 
Craig Laundy 
Assistant Minister for Industry, Innovation and Science and Parliamentary Secretary to the 
Minister for Industry, Innovation and Science 
21 July 2016 

http://www.adreviewpanel.gov.au/

